
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now in the last week of this term and what a term it has been for us all. I 
would like to thank you and our whole community for your support so far; as you 
know we want to support all our students to the very best of our ability and to work 
closely with you as parents and carers. By doing so our students, your child(ren) will 
thrive not only with their learning but also socially too. 
 
Please look out for our Spring newsletter that highlights the wonderful and the 
magnificent within our community. 
 
End of term arrangements. 
The term ends on Friday 31st March at the end of the school day. 
 
Next term 
The new term will begin on Monday 17th April.  
Half term is from Monday 29th May until Friday 2nd June. 
There is no summer uniform this year. If the temperature rises 28 degrees 
or more (using the Wildern weather station) students will be able to 
wear PE kit. We will let everyone know when this will happen. 
 
I would also like to remind you of the additional bank holiday on Monday 8th May in 
honour of the coronation of King Charles III. 
 
As school returns, Wildern Lane will once more be very busy with pedestrians, 
cyclists and cars; if we can be mindful of this, try to avoid the area between both 
schools and also to not park/stop on the street, it would be hugely appreciated. 
 
Remaining Inset/closure days. 
Our final Inset day of the year is 30th June 
 
Final day of the school year. 
This is Friday 21st July where school will close at 12.30pm for the summer holidays. 
 

I am sure that we are all looking forward to the summer term where the sun shines 
and everything feels so much better because of it (fingers crossed!). "Spring is the 
time of plans and projects." (Leo Tolstoy) and I am sure like us you cannot wait 
to start planning for the summer weekends and holidays.  
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Ceri Oakley 
 


